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4th November 2022 

TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed 

Dear parents/carers 

As you may remember from a previous letter the children in Year 3 are now expected to log onto 

TimesTable Rockstars and Spelling Shed for 40-60 mins per week. This can be done in whatever way works 

best for you but we suggest: 

2X 10-15 minutes of Spelling Shed 

2X 10-15 minutes of TT Rockstars 

By doing this, Year 3 children will be in line with the homework expectation of the rest of the school. 

During the first half-term, we have shown them how to access both Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars and 

their logins should be in the front cover of their reading records.  

You can access the TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed website by just googling them but if you’re having 

trouble there is a video guide on our website.  

https://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/help-for-using-tt-rockstars-and-spelling-shed/ 

We are giving the children a few weeks to get logged on in case there are problems. Starting on Friday 18th 

November, we will be checking that they have been doing their homework. If they don’t manage to do 

their homework they will be asked to join a lunchtime group to do it then.  

Please try to support your children in their homework. Spelling and multiplications are a particular 

weakness of the year group and the children would really benefit from additional practise. 

Many thanks  

 

Mr King  
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